
 

 

 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER ROOM 9 

Dear Families, 

 

 I can’t believe how quickly the Holidays arrived and how far we are into the school 

year!  Time flies when you work hard and have fun! We have many things going on this 

month as usual. 

 

 We will spend the entire month of December writing poetry and ending the month 

with a poetry day.  On December 19th the kids are invited to wear pajamas! We will write 

poems, decorate poetry books and sip on hot chocolate.  This is an annual event that the 

kids and I look forward to.  Look for a sign up sheet soon requesting hot chocolate, fruit 

and candy canes for the event.   

 

 We will also begin collecting warm clothing to donate to Corpus Cristi House.  

Donations will be collected starting December 2 and will be delivered by our class on 

December 19.  We will receive a tour of the facility and learn about how they help our 

community.  Students who are caught up on work are eligible to attend.   

 

 We continue to work hard on all subjects!  Our fourths are learning about early 

humans and the many geographical aspects of our Earth.  The fifths are deep into the 

human body studies and early civilizations.  The sixths are learning about the 

Revolutionary War and Government and establishing the governments of their Island 

Projects.  I love watching the children learn and grow!   

 

 

  

December 6 Virtue Assembly (Respect) 1:00 

 

December 13 Talent Show Assembly 8:30 

 

December 19 Poetry Day and Corpus Cristi Delivery  

 

December 20 Holiday Party 11:30 - 12:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

December 4 PTO Meet and Greet 8:00 

 

December 5 Elementary Information Night 5:30 - 6:30 

 

December 19 PTO morning event *details coming soon 

 

December 20 Holiday Party 11:30 - 12:30 this is a half day 

 

December 23 - January 6 No School Holiday Break 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


